
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 11:45 AM
To: Mayfield, Michael
Subject; Heads up on 2 things

Mike,
I wanted to make you aware of 2 things upcoming since we didn't get to talk this week.

Comm Magwood is coming to Church St Oct 27 for periodic with Brian and briefing on long-term
research. Also as part of this visit he is going to debrief us on his trip to China. We
informed is office that you and Tom should be invited so you can be looking for a scheduler
for this meeting.

Also we briefed Comms. Magwood and Ostendorff this week on SOARCA. A sidebar item that came
out of that meeting and a question that various commissioners have raised with Brian is
whether SOARCA techniques can be applied to informing decisions on SMR issues such as source
term, EP, security, etc. Brian talked to Mike 3 about this and I've been asked to set up a
meeting to discuss this. So you will see some action to schedule this meeting in the near
future. Let me know who you want involved in this discussion from your side. We will likely
have folks from the SOARCA branch as well as source term and advanced reactor staff.

See you soon!
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